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I am a small landlord in Central Oregon and have provided rental housing in the Bend 

area for 30 years.  I cannot continue to do so if Senate Bill 611 is passed.  I will sell 

my rental properties.  Rent control is not the best approach for making more housing 

available; it has the opposite effect.  Landlords like me sell out and put their money 

towards other investments, often investing outside of Oregon. 

 

Please, please reject Senate Bill 611.   


